From: Joe Murat
Sent: 18 April 2019 08:52
To: Diver, John|

Ce: Planning
Subject: RE: Comments on 2019/1697/P have been received by the council.

Dear John,

Please find below the comments | have made about the application 2019/1697/P which | strongly
oppose.

I would be happy to speak to you if you like.

Kind regards,

Joe

From:

Sent: 18 April 2019 08:48
Toj
Subject: Comments on 2019/1697/P have been received by the council.

The vehicle access to the site is a 'blind exit' crossing pavement used by many primary and
secondary school pupils on a daily basis. Drivers exiting are forced onto the pavement to get a view
of any pedestrians and road traffic beyond the garden fencing and motorcycle parking. This is very
dangerous at current levels, let alone with more traffic from the proposed dwellings and
unimaginable during any construction. Also parking will be further reduced. The impact of
construction on the natural environment and green space is unacceptable.

Yet more mature tree loss and green space loss is unacceptable. The visual impact from our building
which currently overlooks beautiful mature trees and green garden would be huge. This is an awful
idea and should be dropped for the benefit of the community, environment and individuals living in
the buildings surrounding the site.
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